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Lorri Coody

From: Greg Holden
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 9:16 AM
To: Lorri Coody
Subject: Re: PIR #114 - Request for Information

Lorri, 
 
I have no information relative to the PIR below. 
 
Thank you, 

Greg  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Mar 15, 2021, at 1:50 PM, Lorri Coody <lcoody@jerseyvillagetx.com> wrote: 

  
Attached is a request for information.  Please review and process.  Please send 
your electronic copy of the requested material to me.  If you expect that the request 
will encompass more than 50 pages, please include in your response the amount of 
time it took you to complete same.  If the pages exceed 50 and your time exceeds 2 
1/2  hours, please get with me before you make any copies as we will need to send 
the requestor an estimate letter.  Thanks Lorri 
  
  

Lorri Coody, TRMC 

City Secretary, City of Jersey Village 
16327 Lakeview Drive, Jersey Village, TX 77040 
Office (713) 466-2102 / Fax (713) 466-2177 
lcoody@jerseyvillagetx.com 
  

<PIR #114 - Request for Information.pdf> 


